
NO. MNM/NOTICE/ 34/2024                                                                        04.04.2024 
 
This is to inform all concerned that the college will remain closed on and from 10.04.2024 to 
11.04.2024 on account of Eid-UI-Fitr. College activities will resume as usual on 12.04.2024 
(Friday). 
 

 
 

(Dr. Nirmalendu Bikas Sinha) 
                  Principal 
Maharaja Nandakumar Mahavidyalaya 
 

 

 


